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I'm writing to share my whole-hearted support for SJR-33. I'm dismayed at the recent 

repeal of basic human rights around the country, and am proud to be an Oregonian 

now more than ever. Adding these basic human and civil rights into our State's 

Constitution would buoy feelings of safety and security for so many people in Oregon 

who have been unlawfully targeted by bigotry and discrimination. I urge you to add 

the right to abortion, same-sex marriage and gender-affirming care into the state’s 

Constitution.  


